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Rules Committee,

I am writing in full, enthusiastic support of HB2927. I want every vote in our democracy to be of
equal value when electing our President. It's our constitutional right. The vast majority of
Oregon voters want a National Popular Vote and the will of the majority should prevail. Please
pass HB2927.

Ellen ohara 
ellenmohara@yahoo.com 
4893 parkview dr apt b 
Lake oswego, Oregon 97035
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